
April 19, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ryan Conroy 

550 Beach Road, #320 

Vero Beach, FL 32963 

 

Dear Mr. Conroy: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of April 19, 1996, I am enclosing sample documents from the files of 

Jim Garrison and Edward Wegmann, which were recently released by the Assassination Records 

Review Board. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


